
[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002293
Date 15 May 2018

Schools MIS Contract

Request:

I’d like to know when your existing Management Information System (MIS) contract
with Capita SIMS is due to end, and therefore when you expect to begin a re-
procurement process for your schools?

Can you please let me know the end month AND the new procurement process kick
off date if decided?

In response to your request, please find our response below:

We purchase the licences on behalf of the schools as it is the most cost effective
way to purchase them, the cost is then passed back to the school, however it is up to
the individual schools to decide which system to use, the Council has no control over
this.


